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Opening hours  Retirement News!  

Marie Larder our Nurse            
Practitioner has now retired.  
Marie has been a                  
long-standing member of          
Ecclesfield Group Practice since 
1989!    

The dedication and commitment Marie has           
demonstrated through the years has been                 
exceptional.   

Marie has looked after our patients, in                  
particular our diabetic patients, year on year 
and has been at the forefront of keeping these 
patients well and on track for managing their 
long-term conditions.  

We wish Marie the best of luck in her                
retirement, she truly deserves it even though 
we will miss her at the practice.  We hope you 
will all join us in wishing Marie the best for her 
future.    

Practice Newsletter 
Welcome to the latest issue of our Practice           

newsletter.  

Ecclesfield Surgery 
Monday 8:30am to 6.30pm 

Tuesday 8:30am to 6.30pm 

Wednesday 8:30am to 6.30pm 

Thursday 8:30am to 2.30pm 

Friday 8:30am to 6.00pm 

Margetson Surgery 

Monday 8:30am to 5:00pm 

Tuesday 8:30am to 1.00pm 

Wednesday 8:30am to 5:00pm 

Thursday 8:30am to 1:00pm 

Friday 8:30am to 5:00pm 

The surgery will be closed on the 

following dates 

MONDAY 6th MAY & 
MONDAY 27th MAY  

Should you need a doctor during this time, please 

telephone the surgery  number and your call will be 

dealt with by the GP collaborative.                                     

(the out-of-hours service).  

The practice will be closed for staff          

training one afternoon a month from 

1.00pm.  Should you need a doctor       

during this time, please telephone the 

surgery number and your call will be 

dealt with by the GP collaborative.           

The next PLI date is:  15th May  


